

Edgewood Primary School

Building skills and values for life

Friday, 22 April 2022

Dear parents/carers,



Congratulations to Rojo Class for a weekly attendance of 98.2%

Weekly Class Achievers

On Monday 25th April, we will be celebrating the achievements of the following children for being this half-term achiever.

Nursey & Reception		Years 1 & 2		Years 3 & 4		Years 5 & 6	
<u>Rainbow</u>	Olivia	<u>Yellow</u>	Parker	<u>Verde</u>	Jack	<u>Azul</u>	Berdnytho
Red	Oscar	<u>Blue</u>	Nathan	<u>Amarillo</u>	lvy	<u>Morado</u>	Rosie
<u>Green</u>	Remiah	<u>Orange</u>	Poppy	<u>Rosa</u>	Brodie	<u>Rojo</u>	Juliana

I am sure you will join me in congratulating the children above on their amazing effort and success this half term.

Sports News

Girl's Football Team Maintain 100% Record



Another home league game and another 3 points for the girls as they continue with their 100%-win record this year. It was a hard-fought battle against a strong Heathlands team which saw our team prevail - winning 3-0. All the goals come from the School Captain and Player of the Match Freya.

This result now leaves the girls with one league game to play next Thursday where a win would see them crowned league champions having not lost a game. Good luck for next week girls.

Non-Uniform Fund Raiser

Many thanks to those that have donated for the Scout Jamboree fund raiser we have held for Paige Newbold. I am pleased to say that the cash raised today is £130.00. If you have not yet donated and wish to do so, you can either bring the cash in next week, or donate via their just giving page detailed below.

https://paiges-jamboree-fund.co.uk/







Platinum Jubilee

Your child will be coming home with some art work they have designed, for the Queens Platinum Jubilee celebrations. You can have this amazing art work transformed into either a tea towel, or a mug as a keepsake.

If you would like to purchase either of these, you need to complete the form on the reverse of the art work. These forms need to be back with us by next Friday 29th April 2022 at the very latest. The company will then send you an individual code and a link to pay and order the items. All the details can be found at the end of the newsletter.



National On-Line Security



Please remember to sign up for the National Online Safety website using the following link and download the free app. We will then be able to assign information directly to you regarding current e-safety threats that you need to be aware of as parents. We will also be able to assign training and helpful hints suitable for the age of your child/children.

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/edgewood-primary-school

World Earth Day

Today is World Earth Day, to celebrate, all children should have come home with a packet of seeds. The idea is, that the children scatter their seeds somewhere in their garden, or near to their home if they do not have a garden. Mrs Norgate has displayed a map in the school, and once the seeds have been scattered, they will be plotted on the map and we can see where these flowers are going to grow. This in turn will help the wildlife and the Earth for World Earth day. Can you please encourage and help your children to scatter their seeds, if they have not already done so. In return, you should get some lovely flowers to look at in your garden.



Mr Seeley Head Teacher

Xmas4schools.co.uk

Welcome to the Platinum Jubilee Fundraiser



Dear Parents / Guardians,

Don't miss the chance to have your child's artwork turned into fabulous keepsakes to commemorate this year's momentous Platinum Jubilee! The products will also raise money for your school in this special mid-year fundraiser.

Your child will have already created their own special design in school / nursery or will have brought the materials with them to do at home. This is a great opportunity to turn their creation into a commemorative mug or tea towel which you can then purchase as a keepsake of this special occasion, or to give as a gift.

£1.00 from the sale of every product will go straight back to the school / nursery or PTA!



Please complete the form on the reverse of your child's artwork and return to school by the date indicated. Once we have received your school's forms, you will be sent an email and text message with your order code and a link to our online ordering portal. Enter your code to log in, complete your order and make payment.

Many thanks and we look forward to receiving your order.